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Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West III
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515

_

Dear Mr. Reed:

We have received a letter from Ms. D. Saccomando of your staff, dated
July 27, 1992, which transmitted the proposed scope and objectives for the
Generating Station Emergency Plan Exercise at Byron Nuclear Power Station
scheduled for October 28, 1992. We have reviewed this submittal and have
determined that the proposed scope and objectives are acceptable.

If you have any questions or wish to revise the exercise objectives, please
have your staff contact Ms. Heather Simons of my staff at (708) 790-5799.

Sincerely,

"Oritinal sitned by J. W. :.icCormick-Barter'

J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chief
Emergency Preparedness and

Non-power Reactor Section
.

See Attached Distribution:
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Distribution:

cc: M. Wallace, Vice President,
PWR Operations-

T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager

T. Schuster,- Nucitar Licensing
Administrator

R. Pleniewicz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor-
DCD/DCB-(RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, Byron,
-Braidwood, Zion

Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Diane Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public

Counsel, State of Illinois Center
Robert M. Thompson, Administrator

Wisconsin-Division of Emergency
Governmeett

State Liaisor Gfficer
D. Bement, FEnn, Region V
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